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Our school-wide meeting theme this month is:
Making positive choices when faced with difficult situations.

We will be presenting staff skits of common conflict students experience and talking about how their
reactions can change the outcome from negative to positive. Our keywords will be, stop, think, use your
words, and get help.

Here are some important dates to remember for the month of February:

2/4-2/8 Multi-Colored Potato Tasting days at lunch

2/4 Ocean Explorers visits grade 3 classrooms

2/6 Backyard Growers visits grade 1

2/6 PTO Valentine Craft Night 6pm in the gym

2/7 District-wide Kindergarten Information Night 6 PM at East Gloucester School
2/8 First R visits kindergarten and grade 1

2/11 Youth Awareness presentations for students in grades K-4
2/13 School-wide meeting 9AM

2/13 Ocean Explorers visits grade 4

2/13 Backyard Growers visits grade 1

2/18-2/22 Mid-Winter Break ~ No School

2/27 School-wide meeting 1:45 PM

2/27 Backyard growers visits grade 1

2/28 Ocean Explorers visits grade 5

Thank you for sharing your children with us each day.



